UNITED FIREFIGHTERS
LOS AN GELES CITY

Local 112 ITAFF AFL-CIO-CLC

September 24, 2014

Ralph Terrazas, Fire Chief

Los Angeles City Fire Department
200 North Main Street

Los Angeles, California 90012

Chief Terrazas:

On September 11, 2014, we wrote to you expressing our health and safety concerns relating to the
installation of cellular telephone transmission towers and radio antennas at many work locations of our
bargaining unit members, including less than ten feet from our members’ sleeping quarters. | have
attached a copy of our September 11™ letter for your convenience.

You have chosen to not respond in writing. Please understand that we fully intend to do everything
within our power to protect the health and safety of our members and of the people living and working
in the neighborhoods surrounding the planned installations.

We must therefore reiterate the demand in our September 11™ letter that you immediately cease and
desist from the installation and construction of these facilities and demand that you immediately meet
and confer with this organization.

Sincerely,
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